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Dear Planning Inspectorate
As a layman with no expertise in road building , but having traveled on the A303 past Stonehenge many times I

find it difficult to grasp that the Highways Agency have not explored other routes. I live in East
Northamptonshire and a few years ago a 30 metre Henge was obliterated so a warehouse could be built, even
though it was one of the most easterly Henges in the UK it’s now gone forever.

I can find no justification

Sent from my iPhone





